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Rights Respecting School  
We are learning all about The United Nations Conventions 
and Children’s Rights (UNCRC). This will help us to continue 
to ensure well-being and positive outcomes for every child 
and to help all children realise their potential. You can find 
out all about our planned journey towards becoming a 
Rights Respecting School by clicking here and you will 
receive regular updates throughout the next academic 
year. 

 

The Solemnity of The Sacred Heart of Jesus 

 
Today, we celebrate the Solemnity of the Sacred Heart of Jesus 

and we are reminded  of Jesus’ intense love and compassion for 

each and every one of us. 

Remember our very simple prayer today. 

‘Most Sacred Heart of Jesus, I place all my trust in 

You.’ Summer Term Dates (more dates to be added next week) 

 

20th June – 9.15am – Class 5 Mass 

• Year 4 Football Tournament 

• World Refugee Day 

22nd June – Year 5 Football Tournament 

23rd June - Year 5 at St Peter’s High School 

• Year 4 Football Tournament 

26th to 28th June – Year 6 Ghyll Head Residential 

29th June, 1.45pm – Mass. The Feast of St Peter and St 

Paul 

30th June – Nursery Closure for Current Nursery Children 

• Open Day for New Nursery and Reception  

4th July, 9.15am – Key Stage 1 Mass 

6th July – Spanish Day 

7th July, 9.15am Class 6 Assembly 

• Whole School Transition Day 

10th July – Sports Day 

11th July – Class 1 Visit Gorton Library 

12th July, 9.15am – Class 6 Mass 

13th July – Year 6 Performance of Super Stan 

14th July – Class 8 at Cobble Hey Farm 

18th July, 9.15am – Leavers’ Mass 

21st July, 9.15am – Year 6 Assembly 

• 2.00pm School Closes 

5th September, 8.45am – School Reopens 

 
 

First Holy Communions 

Many of our children will receive their First Holy Communion on 

Saturday at Sacred Heart Church. As Pope John Paul II said, “there 

is no doubt that an unforgettable meeting with Jesus is First Holy 

Communion, a day to be remembered as one of life’s most 

beautiful.”   Please pray for them. 

 
 

The Big Sing 
Classes 7 visited the Bridgewater Hall today to join in with 

hundreds of other children and the Big Sing.  Led by a 

professional band, this year’s theme was Motown music. 

They represented the school superbly. 

 

https://www.unicef.org.uk/rights-respecting-schools/about-us-new/
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SHOW YOU CARE – PARK ELSEWHERE  

 
PLEASE DO NOT STOP OR PARK on Knutsford Road opposite the 

school or outside the school between the hours of 8am and 5pm as 

clearly marked on the yellow signs on either side of the road. 

                                   Super Stars of the Week 

              
Nursery Farah – Super hard work on 3D shapes this week 
Reception Jax- Excellent effort in phonics and writing.  
Gracie – An excellent effort in reading.  
Class 1 Maria – Always tries her very best. Kian – Super 

helpful in class. 

Class 2 Marlyn- Super hard work with writing and 

presentation. Aarif - Excellent contributions during science 

lessons this week. 

Class 3 Bilal – Incredible hard work in phonics and wonderful 

progress. Rosie P – Always displaying an excellent attitude 

towards learning. 

Class 4 Aaliyah – Always giving 100% in all she does and never 

giving up. Chidera – Fantastic week in school and great focus 

on work, especially maths. 

Class 5 Lillian - Excellent contribution in English this week 

about the Roman Empire.  Charlie – A great first week back 

and working really hard in Maths. 

Class 6 Harley S – Excellent enthusiasm in his learning. 

Haobiao – A high standard of work in class. 

Class 7 Tiffany – Outstanding Geography work.  

Muna – Outstanding batting skills in PE. 

Class 8 Denis - Great kindness to others and helping 

classmates out when they needed help. Megan - Great 

maturity during RHE lessons. 

Class 9 Lola-Rai - Wonderful dancing in rehearsal for the 

production. Daniel B – Wonderful efforts to follow our school 

rules and improve his behaviour. 

Book Sale 
Thank you so much for your support during our book sale. We 
all know how enjoyable reading is and it’s so important to have 
lots of books to dip into at home. Books were sold at 20p each 
and all the money raised will help the school to update our 
stock. Thank you to Miss Dolan and all the children who helped. 
There will be another book sale next Wednesday straight after 
school on the playground. Books will be sold at 20p each again. 
 

 

Plants 

Thank you for all the beautiful contributions of plants to 

celebrate the Solemnity of The Sacred Heart. We’ll be ready 

to plant out next week and brighten up the school grounds. 

 

Super Reading Awards 

Silver Trophy – Class 6 

Gold Trophy – Class 7 

 

Best Attendance this week 

Class  6 with 99% 

 


